
PERSONNEL COMMITTEE REPORT – July 12, 2021 
 

 

Members:   Reinhold, Chairman; Richard, Vice Chairman; Ressler, Member; Martin, Alternate; 

Rowe, Ex-Officio; No Staff  
 

Attendees: Reinhold, Chairman; Richard, Vice Chairman; Ressler, Member; Rowe, Ex-Officio, 

Bob Thompson, Borough Manager (The Borough Manager left the meeting following 

the first Executive Session); Deb Bartow, Assistant Borough Manager/Chief Financial 

Officer 

  

The Personnel Committee met on June 10 and discussed the following: 

 

Executive Session: 

 

1. Borough Manager Bob Thompson met with the committee in Executive Session to discuss his 

retirement date of January 15, 2022. 

 

2. Assistant Borough Manager/Chief Financial Officer Deb Bartow shared with the committee her 

experience with her first 60 days of employment. She then discussed her ideas for staffing various 

vacancies going forward.  

 

Action Items: 

 

1. None 

 

Discussion Items: 

 

1. None 

 

 

Due to the late hour, the chairman adjourned the committee meeting; all agenda items for June 14, with 

the addition of the Assistant Borough Manager/Chief Financial Officer Job Description will be 

discussed at the next meeting on July 12. 


